Supervisors Report
September 2016

Since my last report I have worked on Township Business all or part of 35
days with hours totaling 241 hours. A partial break down follows.

I chaired 1 regular board meeting, 2 special police/fire budget hearings. One
regular work session, 1 special interview session, Attended 1 RCTA meeting
as a voting member, Two 911 meetings. I had contact with our Township
attorneys office several times ref. Township business. Worked on the last
road brining detail for the year. I met with the Township Risk Mgt.
representative with favorable reports on the township Risk reduction plans.
I worked many hours at the Marina, and handled several issues at the Carlos
Park. Worked on several refuse, issues as well as many day to day visits by
residents. The Marina Customer Appreciation Day went well with 400 or so
people attending through out the day.

I am very happy that after many years of efforts this Board has finally been
able to achieve a step in protecting our lake by creating a point of Sale
Septic ordinance. This is a small step to bettering the lakes water quality for
the future. I thank the hard work of the planning commission and all of those
behind the scenes that have helped us to get to this point. It is unfortunate
that it has taken 14 or more years. Just stop to think how much better the
lakes water quality would be if more steps were taken years ago to protect
our great natural resource. I can only hope that after I leave office that this
and future boards continue to take additional steps to move forward with at
least mandatory septic inspections and in some cases cluster septic sytems.

Respectfully,

L fort—
Frank Homola
Supervisor



